
 
 

 

 

   

 

Pike Fold Community School - UKS2 
Newsletter 

 

What we have been up to this week in UKS2 

Year 5: We have all been working extremely hard to complete our assessments this week. For our assessed writing 

we watched a music video and retold the story-we really enjoyed a little dance! On Thursday we were really lucky to 

have our First Aid training. It was very interesting and we all learnt lots of new skills including how to perform CPR! 

Both classes have started preparations for our class assemblies -we can’t tell you too much as it  will spoil the surprise! 

Year 6: We have continued to learn some German with Miss Appleyeard which has been really interesting so far. We 

have all been working hard and putting our singing and acting skills to the test in preparation for our end of year 

production. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club. 

 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614 

 As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk . 

 

Homework  

Year 5   Maths –  Mathletics activity and Times Tables Rockstars 

                 English-Complete any outstanding comprehension. Spelling Shed. 

Year 6                  Learning their lines for the production 

     Mathletics activities (Children have login details) 

 

  

Year 4    

- 

 

 

Notices                                                        

Monday 24th June-  Year 6 @ Crucial Crew Yoga 3.30-4.30pm.    

Tuesday 25th June- High 5 training 3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday 26th June- Girls Football Team 3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 27h June- 5P class assembly Dirtbusters Car wash. 

Friday 28th June-Year 5 Taster Day at Co-op    After school football club 3.30-4.30pm 

Hair accessories – Please ensure that all accessories are black, blue or yellow and are a reasonable size. Please 

also remember that children’s footwear must be black shoes or trainers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Times tables 

Knowing all times tables is a national target for the end of year 4 and is crucial if children are going to make 

excellent progress in our key stage. 

We ask that all parents continue to practice and test times tables with their children to ensure fluency. 

The website is the link to our new times tables package ‘ Times Table Rock stars’. On this website children can 

complete daily practice and move up the leaderboard for our school. Have a look to see where your child currently 

is! 

https://ttrockstars.com 
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